
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
             
              Head Teacher Award 
Well done to Dylan from Year 4 who has  
received the Head Teacher Award this 
week. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Brownlow Fold Newsletter 
Date: 11.10.2019 

Key Dates 
Wednesday 16th October – 
Photographer in school/nursery for 
individual photos 
Thursday 17th October  
School & Nursery close for half-
term 
 Monday 28th October  
School & Nursery re-open 
Tuesday 29th October  
Year 5 Visit to the Mayor's Office 
Tuesday 5th November  
Pudsey visiting school and nursery 
 
 

Note from the Head teacher 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Star of the week 
 

Every week staff choose ‘Stars of the week’ 
from every class. This may be because they 
have been working extremely hard, 
demonstrating excellent manners or they 
have tried their best. Can your child explain 
to you why they have been chosen to be 
the ‘Star of the week?’  
 

Class Pupil/s 

Reception Talbeenah 

Year One Asiyah 

Year Two Abdi 

Year Three Marcus 

Year Four Leo 

Year Five Aamirah 

Year Six Mariam 

 

We Love to read at Brownlow Fold… 
 

Look at year ones fantastic reading area. The children in year one 
just love sitting in the cosy area reading! 
 
 

Please can all parents/carers 
support their children to 
learn to tie their own shoe 
laces. Several children are 
walking round school with 
their laces undone (which is 
a trip hazard) as they do not 
know how to tie them. 
Thank you for your support. 
Mrs J Cheung 
Head teacher 
 



 

Class Update 
 

 
                                             

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Nominations are now open for The Bolton News’ Education Awards.  

The annual awards are designed to celebrate all that is good in the borough’s school.  

This year there are 13 award categories – recognising pupils, teachers, support workers                                                                             
and many more – with Bolton Council proudly sponsoring Secondary Teacher of the Year                                                                                
and Primary Teacher of the Year.  

The awards ceremony is always a fantastic inspiring celebration.  

For more information and to make a nomination visit 
https://www.theboltonnews.co.uk/educationawards/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Attendance and Punctuality 

 
 

 

Brownlow Fold Attendance Target 
 

 

95.5% 
 

 

 

 

 

Ofsted say: 

Attendance Judgement 

Above 96% High 

95.1% - 96% Above Average 

94% - 95% Average 

Below 94% Low 

 

Class  

Reception 93.5% 

Year One 96.4% 

Year Two 99.1% 

Year Three 96.9% 

Year Four 94.8% 

Year Five 97% 

Year Six 97.1% 

 

Vote for Brownlow Fold 

Year One are so busy learning about the 

artist Miro and trying to use his lines and 

shapes in their own art. In science the 

children have been identifying materials 

and describing what they feel like. All the 

children have been working very hard to 

segment and blend their phonemes in 

reading and spelling and trying so hard to 

form neat and careful letters in their 

writing. Well done Year One and keep it 

up! 

 

We all worn yellow yesterday at 
Brownlow Fold to show our support for 

the Young Minds Charity. 
We raised a total of £194! 

Thank you for all your kind donations. 


